
Humboldt Bay Firefighters Local 652 presented Companion Animal Foundation with a jumbo check for 
$7,000! A big "Thank You" goes out to all the local business sponsors, humans, and dogs that made Bark 
in The Park 2014 a huge success. 

Pictured left to right: Firefighter Matt Dennis, "Pippin", Kim Class, of Companion Animal Foundation, and 
Firefighter Yolla Montalbin. 
 
P.S. The sweet dog in the photo is "Pippin" and she is adoptable! Contact Companion Animal Foundation 
for more information.  
 
Yolla Montalbin 
Humboldt Bay Fire 
(707) 441-4000 

 

 


